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Title: 
 
THECB Year End TEOG Report  Date of completion: June 8, 2017 

Highlights of data:   
 

Each institution participating in the Texas Educational Opportunity Grant (TEOG) 
program is required to submit a year-end report to the Coordinating Board by 
July 6th.  During the 16-17 year, 126 students received $281,326 in TEOG funds.  
This is an increase of 7 students and $23,026 when compared to 15-16.   
 

 

Use of data:   
 

Any institution that has not certified its year end data by the due date is subject 
to penalties.  Our report was certified on June 8, 2017.  
 

 

How associated to Student Success?   

This grant program assists students with meeting the cost of attending VC. 

 

Where the report can be found: Financial Aid Office  

     
Submitted by: Melissa Elliott Date: July 12, 2017  

  (Responsible Party)    
      
      

  
 
    

Received by Office of Institutional 
Effectiveness: July 12, 2017  

 
   

(Date) 

 
Posted to VC Website*: August 24, 2017  

 (Date)  
 

 
             


